
April, 2, 2020 
 
To New Students, 
 
Congratulations to all of you, and your families, who are entering the Faculty of Engineering, 
the Graduate School of Science and Engineering, and the Graduate School of Organic 
Materials Systems at Yamagata University. 
We would like to have congratulated you at the entrance ceremony, but the new coronavirus 
makes the situation more severe day by day, and we chose to cancel the entrance ceremony to 
prevent the spread of infection. It was a hard decision, but we would appreciate your 
understanding. Classes at the Kojirakawa Campus in Yamagata City will be held on the 
scheduled date via remote class, in order to prevent infection. However, the start date for the 
in person classes at the Yonezawa Campus in Yonezawa City will be delayed until April 20th. 
Depending on the situation, we may further change these plans, but please be assured that we 
are working together to prepare our faculty and staff to provide you with adequate education 
in a safe environment. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your advisor, 
office or department. 
During this crisis, engineering and its achievements support the world, in areas such as 
medicine, communications, machinery, materials, energy, food and more. The faculty and 
staff will all work to make your student life at Yamagata University fruitful, and a place where 
you can develop into productive members of society, who contribute to the development of 
engineering. We hope that you will grow and flourish here at Yamagata University’s the 
Faculty of Engineering, the Graduate School of Science and Engineering, and the Graduate 
School of Organic Materials Systems. 
 

Yamagata University 
Dean, Faculty of Engineering 
Dean, Graduate School of Science and Engineering 
Kensuke Nakajima 
Dean, Graduate School of Organic Materials Science 
Hiroshi Ito 

 
Inquiries about classes             Educational Support Division 
  e-mail: koukyou@jm.kj.yamagata-u.ac.jp    TEL: 0238-26-3015 
Inquiries about life and health       Student Support Division 
  e-mail: kougakusei@jm.kj.yamagata-u.ac.jp  TEL: 0238-26-3017 
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List of First-year Advisors (Chief) of the Faculty of Engineering 
       Department of Polymer and Organic Materials Engineering   Jiro Kumaki 
      Department of Chemical Engineering and Biochemical Engineering  

(Applied Chemistry and Chemical Engineering Course)     Akito Masuhara 
       (Biochemical Engineering Course)                      Hiroyuki Konno 
      Department of Information and Electronics 

 (Informatics Course)                                   Muneki Yasuda 
       (Electronics Course)                                     Manabu Sato 
      Department of Mechanical Systems Engineering             Gou Murasawa 
      Department of Architecture and Design and Building Science    Shinya Sato 
      Department of Systems Innovation                        Hiroshi Katagiri 
  


